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Dear Parents and Carers of Bitterns, 

This year for the Christmas play the school are performing “Lights, Camel, Action!” The 
dress rehearsal is on 11th December, followed by two showings on 13th December at 
1:30pm and 5pm. You should have received a letter from the school office about this and 
how to reserve tickets. 

Bitterns Class are taking on the role of the Star and we have started learning the lyrics and 
choreography to our song “Disco Star”. 

To help us with our performance we will need some costumes. We will ideally be wearing 
all black – so a plain black t-shirt or long sleeved top and black jeans/trousers/leggings.  
The children will be performing barefoot. 

In class we will be making some star decorations to wear as headbands. 

It would also be really helpful if you had any funky sunglasses at home that you could 
provide – think 70’s disco style!  If you have any questions regarding costumes or need 
some support locating items please do not hesitate to ask. 

December 13th is also the official Christmas Jumper Day so children can come to school 
wearing their favourite festive jumper. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Layton and Mrs Fawkes. 
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